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High-volume Hydrolic fracturing must not be allowed in the Delaware River Basin, as it is a severe
threat to the health and well-being of some 16 million residents in the basin.

Further, the waste water from fracking operations outside the Basin area must not be transported or
piped through the Delaware River Basin area, as the possibility of spills and leakage is too much of
a risk to the residents of the Basin.



